Please pass on our thanks to Steve and his crew for the professional and thorough job they did at our place
with the barrier. They put our minds at ease and have made one less worry about the house, especially
coming into Christmas.

Thanks

Frank, Stafford Heights

Yesterday, (12th December), we received a termite inspection of our property at Dorset Drive, Rochedale.
We just wanted to compliment Mike on the job that he did.

He was not only courteous but professional in his undertaking of the job at hand.

Mothing was a trouble for him (even climbing up in our roofto check the roof interior for any infestation).

[twas a pleasure to deal with him - these days a lot of younger people couldn't care less about the service
they are doing for you - but he seemed to be dedicated to his job and handled himself with the utmost
respect to my wife and myself.

Once again, thank you to Mike and indeed the Termite Guys, for a very personable young man to carry out
our inspection.
Regards

Carole and Jim Tumer, Rochedale



